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Tech Production Tip 

By: Hon. Catherine Peek McEwen: 
 

For those of you (and you know who you are) who look down at your laptop during 
video hearings and thus expose the viewer to the inside of your nostrils, take note of 
this handy device . . . an adjustable laptop stand. (Available through Amazon, and I 
don’t get a commission.) Position the stand so that the camera is face high. Voila, no 
more nostril views! When finished with the video hearing, just take the laptop off the 
stand. You’re welcome.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


